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Comments: | do not approve of the addition of ebikes on federal public land foot trails. It is unsafe, and
unnecessary. There are many miles of paved and bike trails that ebikes can use already, with more being added
consistently at a rate exceeding foot path additions. Many foot trails are either too narrow or too populated by foot
traffic to make sharing them with ebikes safe.



